
 

 
 

 
 
30th April - St. Peter’s Friends Meeting (7.30pm – 9.00pm) 
30th April - Swimming For Class 3/4C  
3rd May - FS2 Class Worship/Assembly (9.00am – 10.00am) 
8th May - Parent and Teacher Meetings (Class 1/2DB) 
9th May - Whole School Photograph 
10th May - Parent and Teacher Meetings (Class 1/2DB) 
14th May - Key Stage 2 SATs (Monday to Thursday) 
21st May - Key Stage 1 SATs 
22nd May - Midsummer Music Concert (7.00pm) 
25th May - Year 4 Water Sports (Wirral Sailing Centre) 
25th May - School Closes For Half-Term  
4th June -  INSET Day 
5th June - School Re-Opens 
6th June - Year 5/6 ‘RSE’ Parents’ Meeting (6.00pm – 7.00pm) 
7th June -  Year 5/6B Class Worship/Assembly (9.00am – 10.00am) 
13th June - EYFS New Parent Meeting (7.00pm) 
14th June - Year 3/4CW Class Worship/Assembly (9.00am – 10.00am) 
16th June - Summer Fair 
20th June - Year 2 Residential – Barnstondale 
20th June - Colomendy Parents’ Meeting - CURRENT YEAR 3 PARENTS (6.00pm) 
21st June - Year 2 Residential - Barnstondale 
 
 

 
 
Just a reminder that Parent Meetings for Class 1/2DB are taking place next week on Tuesday 8th May 
and Thursday 10th May.  Parents are able to select their appointment times using the on-line booking 
system.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
There is the opportunity for parents of children in Class 1/2DB to meet Miss Rynkiewicz over some light 
refreshments on Tuesday 1st May at 3.00pm.  If you would like to attend the coffee afternoon on the 
1st May, could you please let the school office know.  
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The SATs tests for Year 6 take place between Monday 14th May and Thursday 17th May.  Parents of 
Year 6 pupils are requested to contact school as soon as possible if their child is unable to attend school 
during the week.  It may be possible to re-arrange for them to take the test at a later time/date.  If a 
Y6 pupil misses a test (eg. Reading paper) they will not be awarded an overall score for that subject.  The 
SATs for Year 2 will take place the week commencing Monday 21st May. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
On Wednesday 9th May all the children will be involved in a whole school photograph.  The photograph of 
the children will be taken on the school playground and we kindly ask that the children come into school 
dressed in their winter school uniforms. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
Our annual summer concert takes place on Tuesday 22nd May at 7pm.  The concert will showcase the 
range of musical talent at St. Peter’s with individual and group performances, as well as a number of 
pieces from our school orchestra.  We hope you can join us for what is always a popular and enjoyable 
evening. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Finally, a reminder that school will be closed on Monday 7th May for the Bank Holiday.  Pupils and staff 
will return to school on Tuesday 8th May. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Darren Jones 
 


